
Congratulations - Tech vs LA Clarification Issued 

DG AIR today (04.08.17) issued clarification regarding  Tech vs LA 

and Tech(4K) issue. It is clarified by DG AIR that the Pay Scale of 

Rs.5000-8000  granted to technicians by the order dated 12.05.17 is  

replacement  Scale and not  an upgraded Scale.  

In the issue of 4500-7000 scale to tech (4k). it is  clarified by DG AIR 

that as per extant  guidelines so far this  scale is treated as an up 

gradation and it is  further clarified that the matter is under 

consideration in the MIB and hence  4500-7000 scale to Tech(4k) will 

be considered as upgraded scale till the final decision of MIB in this 

matter. 

Helper promoted Tech after 25.02.1999 will get the benefit of DG(AIR) 

Tech vs LA Order dated 12.05.17. 

ARTEE Congratulate all beneficiaries 

Click here for the clarification issued by DG AIR 

Central Office. 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/DG_AIR_Clarification_dated_040817.pdf

